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Dear Brothers Knights and families,
     On November 8th, every American Knight 
is asked to cast his vote in the national, state, 
and local election.  Encourage your family 
and friends to vote as well.  This is an awe-
some responsibility.  Practice your citizenship.
The K of C Supreme released this statement 

regarding the upcoming election.  “Members are not autho-
rized to engage in partisan political activity in the name of the 
Knights of Columbus.  Partisan political activity is defined as 
activity directed toward the success or failure of a political 
party, candidate for partisan political office, partisan politi-
cal group, ballot initiative and the like.  Remember the Third 
Degree:  Partisan politics are not allowed in the Order or in 
any of its council chambers.”
     Our Bishop Charles Thompson offered a powerful reflection 
regarding the upcoming election in the Diocesan Newspaper, 
The Message, on October 14th, 2016.  The Bishop shares in his 
article that there are seven principles of Catholic Social teach-
ing which should be considered when one votes.  I encourage 
you to read it.  If you do not receive the weekly diocesan paper, 
you can download it at themessageonline.org.
Seek reliable information about the people whom you are vot-
ing for.  We, as Catholics, are called to form our conscience 
based on Catholic teachings.  Pray to the Holy Spirit for wisdom 
and vote.  Pope Francis has said in reference to the U.S election 
that we should study the proposals well, pray and choose with 
your conscience.
     The K of C Supreme Council has urged all its members to 
pray the following prayer 9 days (October 30th - eve of No-
vember 7th) before the election.  This prayer was composed 
for the 1959 dedication of the Basilica of the National Shrine 
of the Immaculate Conception in Washington D.C.
“Most Holy Trinity, Our Father in Heaven, who chose Mary as 
the fairest of your daughters;  Holy Spirit, who chose Mary as 
your Spouse; God the Son, who chose Mary as your Mother, 
in union with Mary we adore your majesty and acknowledge 
your supreme, eternal dominion and authority.
Most Holy Trinity, we put the United States of America into 
the hands of Mary Immaculate in order that she may present 
the country to you.  Through her we wish to thank you for 
the great resources of this land and for the freedom which has 
been its heritage.

Breakfast
7:00-11:00

FATHER’S DAY

Council Meeting 7:30
Free Food after meeting

Restaurant Hours
Mon - Closed

Tues - 11:00 am - Close 
Wed - 11:00 am - Midnight

Thursday - 11:00 am - Close
Friday - 11:00 am - Midnight

Sat. - 10:00 am - 4:00 pm
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11:00 AM

LUNCH BUFFET  
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11:00 AM
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Club open for lunch
11:00 AM
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OPEN HOUSE
Mock Turtle Soup 

11:30 - 1:30

Club open for lunch
10:00 am - 4:00 pm

FAX LUNCH ORDERS TO
812-556-0600

Treasure Hunt Drawing at 7:00
Texas Hold’em 7:30
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Treasure Hunt Drawing at 7:00
Texas Hold’em 7:30

Turkey Bingo
Doors open at 2:00

Dinner approx. 4:00
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THANKSGIVING 
DAY

CLUB CLOSED

Club open for lunch
11:00 AM
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Lunch starts at 11:00 am
Friday evening Dinner 
Specials starting at 5:00

Daily & Weekly Drawing 6:00
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11:00 AM

LUNCH BUFFET    
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Lunch starts at 11:00 am
Friday evening Dinner 
Specials starting at 5:00
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Treasure Hunt Drawing at 7:00
Texas Hold’em 7:30

Lunch starts at 11:00 am
Friday evening Dinner 
Specials starting at 5:00

Daily & Weekly Drawing 6:00

Every Wednesday Night 
Pizza & Appetizer 

Buffet $7.95

Club open for lunch 
10:00 am - 4:00 pm

Club open for lunch 
10:00 am - 4:00 pm

Council Meeting 7:30

Lunch starts at 11:00 am
Friday evening Dinner 
Specials starting at 5:00

Daily & Weekly Drawing 6:00

LUNCH BUFFET    

Lunch starts at 11:00 am
Friday evening Dinner 
Specials starting at 5:00

Daily & Weekly Drawing 6:00

LIVE MUSIC
JON & STACEY

8:00 pm - $5 cover
Try our Pizza!!
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New Year’s Eve
Contact club for hours

     Most Holy Trinity, we put the United States of America into the 
hands of Mary, have mercy on the Catholic Church in America.  
Grant us peace.  Have mercy on our president and on all the 
officers of our government.  Grant us a fruitful economy, born 
of justice and charity.  Have mercy on capital and industry and 
labor.  Protect the family life of the nation.  Guard the precious 
gift of many religious vocations.  Through the intercession of 
our Mother, have mercy on the sick, the tempted, sinners – on 
all who are in need.
      Mary, Immaculate Virgin, our Mother, Patroness of our Land, 
we praise you and honor you and give ourselves to you.  Protect 
us from every harm.  Pray for us, that acting always according 
to your will and the will of your divine Son, we may live and die 
pleasing to God. Amen.”
       I want to thank all the Knights who assisted in the annual Fr. 
Michael J. McGivny Appreciation Banquet for Priests, Religious 
and Deacons.  It was a tremendous success and your efforts were 
greatly appreciated.  Mark your calendar for next year’s banquet 
on Tuesday, October 24th, 2017 at the Huntingburg Event Center.
The Holiday Season begins with Thanksgiving and continues 
through the New Year.  Remember the reason for the Season ~ 
Jesus!  Take time during the Advent season and go to confession 
to prepare your soul for the Birthday of our Savior.

I am,
Your Chaplain,
Fr.  John Boeglin

  

LUNCH BUFFET    
Daily & Weekly Drawing 6:00

OPEN HOUSE - LIVE MUSIC 
Debbie Schuetter 

8:00 - 11:00 pm - $5 Cover

Club open for lunch
10:00 am - 4:00 pm

Club open for lunch
10:00 am - 4:00 pm

Club open for lunch
11:00 AM

LUNCH BUFFET  

 Breakfast 
7:00-11:00

CHRISTMAS EVE 
Club open till 2:00

Club open for lunch
11:00 AM

LUNCH BUFFET    

LUNCH BUFFET    

Lunch starts at 11:00 am
Friday evening Dinner 
Specials starting at 5:00

Daily & Weekly Drawing 6:00

Club open for lunch 
10:00 am - 4:00 pm

Members Memorial 
Service & Mass

7:00 PM - Holy Family 
Church - please attend

OPEN HOUSE WEEKEND
FRI & SAT,  NOV 4TH &5TH

Prospective Members, 
Current Members, 
Open to the Public 

LIVE MUSIC - Friday 8:00 - 11:00 

Debbie Schuetter - $5 cover 

MOCK TURTLE SOUP
Saturday 11:00 - 2:00
by the bowl or gallon

k of c Newsletter Sept. - Oct..indd   1 11/3/16   9:28 AM



BREAKFAST
K of C Breakfasts are scheduled to take place 
on, Nov. 13th and Dec. 11th from 7-11 am.  
Adults are $9.00, children 4-10 are $5.50,

and 3 and under are free.

MEMORIAL MASS 
Memorial Service for Deceased Members of
Jasper Knights of Columbus Council 1584

NOV. 7, 7:00 PM AT HOLY FAMILY CHURCH

Please Remember in Your Prayers Our Brothers
Who Have Passed Away In The Past Twelve Months

        Samuel W. Oxley
        Levanis T. Ernst
        Albert G. Boeglin
        Daniel J. Berger
        Bernard H. Moeller
        Monty H. Buchanan
        Mark G. Schneider
        Michael F. Patterson

Library Board Presentation
 Dean Vonderheide, Jasper Library Board President, and 
Christine Golden, Library Director, spoke at the October 24th 
meeting.  They shared plans for the proposed library at the 
old Hoosier Desk site and discussed facts leading up to the 
November 8 referendum where the public will be asked to sup-
port a $6.5 million bond for a new library.  The median home-
owner in Jasper would see an increase of $2.69 per month. By 
working together with the City of Jasper and a private devel-
oper, the Cultural Center project has secured $3.4 million in 
IEDC tax credits to revitalize an old industrial site.  The plans 
include tearing down the old factory and building a brand new 
library on the site. 
  Much of the conversation throughout the evening fo-
cused on flood plain and soil concerns.  Flood insurance will 
not be necessary for the site as the plans include raising the 

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE
Tuesday, Dec. 6 at the K of C 

2:00 pm - 7:00 pm
We need your help!!

 Please help save lives. Donate blood.
Contact Kurt Mehringer 812-630-9566

or jasperprinter@mail.com
if you would like an appoinment or just show up.

Our goal is 50 donors. Let’s make this a great blood drive.
1 pint of blood can save 3 lives!!

Turkey Bingo
Sunday, November 20, 2016

Doors Open at 2:00 - Games begin at 3:00 
Turkey Dinner about 4:00 
Turkey Bingo after Dinner

Come out and try your luck at winning a 
turkey and enjoy a nice afternoon 

with your fellow members.Condolences
Sadly these Brother Knights have passed;
Please keep them & their family in your prayers.

RESOLUTION OF RESPECT
James Gramelspacher
Orville Schroeder
Louis Pfaff
Robert Meiring

Hello Brother Knights,
 Fall is my favorite time of year. The crisp air, the autumn 
colors, spending time with friends around firepits. Bring on  
Thanksgiving and Christmas, two of the best holidays. As we 
spend the holidays with family and friends let us be thankful for 
the many blessings we have. 
     We have a busy couple of months ahead of us at the club. 
One of the most important services we have, in my opinion, is 
the Memorial Mass for our deceased brother Knights. What a 
great way to remember our members who have passed in the 
last year. If you have not been to this service in the past, please 
attend. It is a very solemn and reflective mass and memorial 
service. We lost 16 faithful members since the last service. It is 
Monday night, November 7, 7:00 pm at Holy Family Church. 
There is a reception after the mass in the community room.
 Some of the other activities we have planned in the next 
2 months are an open house weekend on Nov. 4th and 5th. 
This open house is for new or prospective members and it is 
open to the public. Come out and spend some time at your club 
and meet some fellow Knights. We are trying to get more mem-
bers involved. If you have an event you would like for us to try, 
please contact me. This is your club, it does not benefit you if 
you are not involved. Friday November 4th, we have live music 
with Debbie Schuetter - $5 cover and Saturday we will be mak-
ing delicious mock turtle soup, for sale by the bowl or gallon. 
Turkey Bingo on the 20th; a special texas hold’em tourney on 
Thanksgiving eve; meetings on the 2nd and 4th Mondays of the 
month, with free food after the 4th Monday meetings. Decem-
ber 6th will be our semi-annual blood drive. We will be having 
live music again on December 9th with Jon Vaughn and Stacey 
Hurst - $5 cover. We have a Sunday breakfast once a month.  
There are plenty of activities to attend or become involved with 
in the upcoming months.
 I would like to wish all of our members and their families 
a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Remember the 
reason for the season. Jesus. God Bless everyone this Holiday 
season.

Your Grand Knight,

Kurt Mehringer
(812) 630-9566
kurtmehringer@yahoo.com

 Chad Lueken, FICF, LUTCF, Field Agent
 812-481-9200
 chad.lueken@kofc.org  - brotherknight.com
 Office: 504 3rd Ave, Jasper
 (north half of the Huffer Chiropractic Building)

FUN AT THE CLUB

LIVE MUSIC!
Debbie Schuetter will be here 

November 4th 
8:00 - 11:00 pm - $5 cover

Jon & Stacey
Jon Vaughn & Stacey Hurst 

DECEMBER 9TH
8:00 - 11:00 pm - $5 Cover 

Membership News 
   Ryan Craig has volunteered to be our Membership Director 
along with Joe Buechlein. 
     Ryan sells real estate for ERA First Advantage. His wife is 
Whitney, they have a daughter, Millie, and they are expecting 
their second child in April.
     Joe works at Leed Sales and Fullfillment. He has been a 
member for about 30 years and he is single. Thanks to these 
fine gentlemen for stepping up to help our club build on a rich 
tradition. If you know of anyone you think would be a good 
member please contact one of these men or any officer of our club. 

Ambrose L. Schmitt
William Lehmkuhler
Victor J. Knies
Thomas E. Hohler
Ambrose A. Pfister
Leroy J. Schroeder
James Gramelspacher
Orville J. Schroeder 

IF THERE ARE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

JAMIE SEGER, 630-5010
MASS AND SERVICE AT 7:00 PM

Refreshments and Fellowship to follow after service
Relatives, Friends, and General Public are Invited

There are a lot of good reasons to consider using a life insur-
ance policy for the purpose of giving to your favorite charity.

For the donor, the benefits include:
1. Convenience—It is a simple process to designate a benefi-
ciary or transfer the ownership rights under a new or existing 
policy., potential tax savings, privacy, flexibility.
2.  Tax Savings—Significant income, estate, and gift tax savings 
may be available by effectively planning your gift using life in-
surance.
3.  Privacy—Unlike a bequest in your will, a life insurance cer-
tificate gift is not a matter of public record.
4.  Flexibility—You can choose whether to name a charitable 
interest as a beneficiary on either a new or existing policy.
The benefits to the recipient include: 
1.  Size of the Gift—With the gift of life insurance, your favorite 
charitable interest may receive a larger contribution than would 
be possible if you gave other assets.
2.  Avoiding Probate—Your life insurance gift can be put work 
faster because the charitable recipient receives the certificate 
proceeds immediately, without having to wait for the estate to 
be settled.  The 
3.  The Full Amount—Since life insurance gifts are generally 
not subject to estate taxes or probate costs, your charitable ben-
eficiary receives all the proceeds you designate.

The charitable gift of life insurance is an effective way of plan-
ning a gift to the charity of your choice.  Want to know more?  
Call me today and we can set a time to discuss.  I can help you 
assess whether the use of life insurance for charitable giving is 
appropriate for you.

ground level of the building to 30 inches above the flood 
plain.  GEM engineering has developed a pylon system 
that minimizes any concerns about the soil makeup and 
feel confident moving forward.  Golden and Vonderheide 
stressed this is a 15-year bond and hopes to even further 
minimize the tax impact through fundraising.  A total of 
$4.2 million has been raised so far through Jasper LEADs, 
with close to $800,000 being pledged to the library. 
  Golden and Vonderheide thanked the K of C for giv-
ing them the opportunity to speak about the need for a 
new library in Jasper that will provide flexible space, more 
programming opportunities, meeting rooms, and the abil-
ity to move the Jasper Public Library into the 21st century. 
Those in attendance were encouraged to contact Christine 
Golden at the library (812) 482-2712 x6115 if they have 
any more questions.
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